
 

 

 
 

8th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers at Weston Shore and Weston Park, 
 
Re. Weston Shore Ofsted Report 2023. 
 
As you will remember, Weston Shore Infant School had an Ofsted Inspection on Tuesday 3rd 
October and Wednesday 4th October 2023. We have now been sent the final report and we are 
able to share this with you.  
 
We are absolutely delighted with the outcome for all of the children, for you as parents/carers and 
for the staff that Ofsted have recognised Weston Shore as a wonderful school for pupils to attend.  
 
As you know, Weston Shore and Weston Park are federated schools, which means we work 
together on everything. We are two schools but we are one team and we are all delighted for 
Weston Shore to have received such a glowing outcome.  
 
We are all so proud of this report and would like to thank all of you for your support.  
 
Well done, Weston Shore Infant School. What a triumph.  
 
 
 
Mr. J. Wiltshire 
Executive Headteacher  
Weston Park Primary and Weston Shore Infant Schools 

 
 
 
 
 


